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VEHI Rate Reminder 

This email is a reminder about the VEHI rating process. VEHI received approval from the VT 

Department of Financial Regulation (DFR) for the FY 25 rates (July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025) 

in late December of 2023, and an email notification went out to districts on January 4, 

2024.  Those rates are in place now and are not under review. 

Blue Cross VT will begin work on the FY 26 rates (July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026) later this 

summer and FY 26 rates will be filed by October 31st. 

The information about Blue Cross rates that you may have seen recently in the news is NOT 

related to VEHI or VEHI rates.  That is related to fully-insured Qualified Health Plans (Small 

Group and Individuals) through Vermont Health Connect.  As a self-insured pool, VEHI is 

required to maintain our own level of reserves, which has no correlation to the current 

discussion about Blue Cross reserves. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Bobby-Jo Salls 

at bobbyjo@vsbit.org. 

  

This notification has been sent to School Business Officials, Human Resources Professionals, 

Superintendents and other Health Plan Employers. 

To avoid confusion and to ensure consistency in the delivery of information, when 

distributing VEHI information do not modify any VEHI communications or attachments. 

Please note: For your convenience, all VEHI Communications (sent via Campaign Monitor) 

can now be found in our archive at vehi.org/campaign-monitors. 
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